BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

CEO/ Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore

Head of School: Mrs L Jordan Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk

Sandown Drive Tel: 01778 426968

Bourne



19th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers.

CYCLE TO SCHOOL WEEK 23RD - 27TH SEPTEMBER

Get set... we're taking part in Cycle to School Week 2024, from 23rd - 27th September. Organised by the Bikeability Trust and supported by Sustrans, Cycle to School Week is a week-long event where families are encouraged to try cycling or scooting to school.

It's a great way to celebrate the huge benefits an active school run brings including the positive impact it has on children's health and wellbeing, on local air quality, and on carbon emissions.

What do you need to do?

Encourage your child(ren) to walk, scoot or cycle to school on as many days as possible during the event.

We hope by taking part in this challenge we will encourage our children to become Agents of Change and create healthier and happier lives for everyone.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs W Campbell (Eco Schools Co-ordinator)

